
Members of the Rensselaer community, 
 
Last night the presidents of campus fraternities voted almost unanimously to not endorse Save 
RPI Greek Life’s march planned for this Friday. The Panhellenic Council also did not endorse 
the march. 
 
Most fraternity presidents and some sororities also sent emails to their members encouraging 
them not to attend, with some stating there would be sanctions for involvement. 
 
Save RPI Greek Life organized the march with the hope of building solidarity within the Greek 
community and advocating against deferred recruitment and the new drug & alcohol policy. 
 
Deferred recruitment and the Arch, according to estimates from IFC and Panhel, will cost the 
community over $1 million a year. The results will be catastrophic and lead to many fraternities 
being financially inviable. 
 
The vote yesterday does not constitute a lack of support against the issues, as evident by 
attendance at the Greek Life Forum, but a difference in how we should approach the problem. 
  
Thank you to all those that supported our march and helped us plan the event. We will be 
considering the future of Save Greek Life in the coming days and how to proceed in the future. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Save RPI Greek Life 


